Crystal Rogers

From:

Rep. Paul Seaton

Sent:

Tuesday, February 15, 2011 9:19 AM

To:

Crystal Rogers

Subject:

FW: thanks for HCR 5

From: Joy Lyon [mailto:jlyon@aeyc-sea.org]
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2011 6:21 PM

To: Rep. Paul Seaton **Subject:** thanks for HCR 5

Dear Representative Seaton,

I just read the resolution on promotion of Vitamin D in Alaska, and I would like to personally thank you for your leadership in this area.

I told a group of pediatricians at a meeting today, and we are all so pleased that this important health issue is getting attention thanks to your resolution.

This is an example of a low or no-cost health care solution.

Thanks again, and if testimony on this is needed please let me know and I will be happy to help get the word out.

Joy Lyon, M.A.

Executive Director
AEYC Southeast Alaska
Main 907.789-1235 or 888-785-1235
Fax 907.789-1238
jlyon@aeyc-sea.org
www.aeyc-sea.org

www.threadalaska.org

connecting early care and education to Alaska